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Summer 2024

Dear Prospective Confirmation Candidate and Parents,

Congratulations on completing your eighth-grade year. I wish you nothing but the best as you
prepare to enter high school and face the many exciting opportunities that await you.

As ninth-graders you are eligible to enter the Confirmation program. This is a decision that you
will need to make after prayerful consideration and discussion with your parents.

If you wish to enroll in the Confirmation Program, I ask that you fill out the registration form
and return it with the payment no later than August 1st. Feel free to mail the form back, drop it
in the collection basket at Mass, or bring it to the rectory office.

The Confirmation program is designed to “put into action” what it means to be a Catholic
Christian; namely, service to God and one another. There will be 10 sessions/activities that you
will need to attend. These sessions span from September through May. A detailed schedule is
attached.

In addition to the 10 sessions, Confirmation students are asked to attend Mass each week.

The Sacrament of Confirmation will be administered in the Fall of your tenth-grade year. (Date
to be announced)

It is my hope that you will find the Confirmation Program rewarding and helpful as you grow to
become the future leaders of our Church.

My door is always open. If you ever need to talk, ask a question, or share a concern, don’t
hesitate to reach out by calling me, emailing me, or stopping by the church office.

Wishing you all the best as we share this Journey of Faith together!

Joseph R. Tatta
Director of Religious Education & Pastoral Associate
josephtatta@yahoo.com

(203) 265-1694
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